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May 2025 
Dear Friends, 

On Sunday, July 13, from 5 to 8 pm, Historic Trappe will host our sixth annual Dinner off Main event, held outdoors 
on the grounds of the Speaker’s House. This year’s event will feature drinks and appetizers, followed by a buffet 
dinner served at long communal tables on the lawn. Guests can stroll our Pennsylvania German kitchen garden, 
explore our newly restored colonial kitchen, and get a behind-the-scenes look at restoration work as we prepare for 
the Speaker’s House grand opening in 2026. Today, we are asking you to help sustain this community tradition by 
joining us as a sponsor for this year’s event. We are pleased to offer the following benefits this year: 

Sponsorship Opportunities        Benefits Included 

$2,500                     Presenting 
 

 Premiere name and logo placement on all marketing 
material, including social media, website, and event 
signage; verbal recognition during the event; and 8 

complimentary event tickets 

$1,000                        Gold 
 

 Prominent name and logo placement on all 
marketing material, including social media, website, 

and event signage; and 6 complimentary event 
tickets 

$500                           Silver 
Name and logo included in social media, website, 
and event signage; 4 complimentary event tickets 

 

$250                          Bronze 
Name and logo included on website and in event 

signage; 2 complimentary event tickets 

$100                        Contributor 
Name and logo included on website and in event 

signage 

 
Your support will help bring neighbors together, support our local businesses, and celebrate the rich history that 
makes Trappe such a special place to live and work. It will also help advance Historic Trappe’s mission to preserve 
and share the history of our region with the public. To ensure your sponsorship is recognized in our printed 
materials, please reply by Friday, June 20. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our community and this beloved local tradition.  

 
Lisa Minardi 
Executive Director 
 
P.S. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at (610) 489-7560 or info@HistoricTrappe.org  
 
We also invite you to purchase your sponsorship online at www.HistoricTrappe.org/Donate. Thank you again for 
your support! 
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